
Dear Sirs, 

 

Knowing that you are highly informed legislators, I’m sure you heard about the law passed 

recently by the Texas state legislature that makes it illegal for local and county governments to 

enact rules and laws that ban fracking. These laws are a direct assault on the human rights of 

every taxpayer in Texas….to protect their personal health and welfare, and that of their 

communities. 

 

HB 3212 has the potential to bring the same outcome….an assault on our constitutional and 

human rights to self-determination.  

 

Should you be instrumental in allowing the passage of this human rights issue, it will become 

crystal clear that you believe only in corporate control of our democracy. That you believe 

Monsanto and other Big Ag corporations have the final authority over how we live our lives, 

whether our communities survive or NOT, and ultimately whether the State of Oregon is of, by 

and for the people.  

 

Although I do not live in your district, your decision on HB 3212 matters to every citizen of 

Oregon. Please oppose this law that kills our democratic rights! 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Barb Magee 

 


